
                                                 March 26, 2001

           Commissioner Chairman, Lester Templin, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. in the
           Commissioners Conference Room of the courthouse, with all members present.  Minutes of
           the 3/19 meeting were approved as written, moved by Brian Haupert, second by Darle Dawes.
           and passed.  Commissioners reviewed the Jail/Memorial Hall custodian hours.  Darle moved
           to approve the contract between the county and Purdue University for our share ($31,800.)
           of extension educators wages for 2001, second by Brian, and passed.  Commissioners and
           their attorney, Tom Mattern, discussed a claim from former judicial building architect,
           Prince/ Alexander (P/A), and will compile a claim for P/A, listing their errors and
           omissions, in response.   The Bricklayers local # 4, thru their attorney, have filed
           claims for wages due from Minnick Construction.  Tom says the county wants to stay on
           good terms with the bonding company in this matter.  Commissioners told Probation Chief,
           Tina Edwards, because of the project manager change, there is no progress in plans to
           remodel Memorial Hall for her department.  Brian asked Larry to check debris left from
           work at the Market Street bridge in No. Manchester.    A neighbor has complained, and
           Larry may have to get Hank's Construction back there to do more clean-up.  With no
           further business, the meeting adjourned.
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